
On Monday, March 27 construction will begin at the intersection of Frederick and Duke Streets 
in Millersville. This project will continue through June 2 and will impact traffic, as well as the 
campus shuttle.  The loop around campus will take 10 minutes extra so the new roundtrip for 
the campus shuttle will be 30 minutes. This will also have an impact on the total number of 
trips offered. Attached are two documents; an updated schedule and a map of the 
loop. Updates and/or additional information will be communicated through Ville Daily.   

 


